
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 

March 5, 2018 

  

The Lincoln Village Council met on Monday March 5, 2018 at 7 p.m. at the Village Hall.  The 
meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  The following were in attendance: President 
Jordan, Treasurer Hussain, Clerk Somers, Council Members Gauthier, Healy, Mahalak, Putsky, 
Somers and Zielinski.  The minutes of the February meeting were approved on a motion 
Mahalak with support from Zielinski.  The Treasurer’s report was approved subject to audit on a 
motion from Gauthier with support Zielinski. Final budget amendments were made following a 
motion from Gauthier with support from Zielinski.  Carried. 

Fire Chief Serafin stated there has been 14 Medical runs and 1 fire in the past month.  An Ice 
rescue training was conducted during the month of February.  He got a price for 10 new pagers 
for the department. 

A Redevelopment Ready Community (RRC) conference was attended recently by Sara Healy, 
Phil Jordan, Holly Hussain and Rich Gillies.  They gained a lot of useful information and will be 
working with Council Member.  Their next training session is April 16th.   

The street report was given.  A street light was hit on the corner of Second Street and Traverse 
Bay.  The new light has been ordered.  Pot holes are being filled as they are noticed.  We have 
received our letter of acceptance for the roadwork on Barlow Road this upcoming year.   

In old business Gauthier asked about the status of the current budget at this point in the fiscal 
year.  In new business Zielinski stated that the Easter Egg Hunt will take place on March 31st.  
President Jordan stated that the website needs to be updated.  He will be meeting with Karen 
Godi and Amanda Zielinski to get things taken care of.  Putsky stated that an oxygen survey was 
done on Brownlee Lake and the numbers are very good. The planning commission is set for 
March 28th at 6 p.m.  The April meeting for the Village Council has been changed to April 9th at 
7 p.m.  All the Christmas lights have been taken down.  A new watering system is being worked 
on for the trees along 2nd Street.   

A motion to pay the bill was made by Healy with support from Mahalak.  Carried.  A motion to 
adjourn was made by Zielinski and with support from Gauthier.  Carried.   
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